How You Can Help Your Child Revise Effectively…
For some of our students, formal exams have been something they have not completed regularly or at all.  We are aware that all students have had significant disruption over the last two years.  In order to support you to support them effectively at home, we would like to give you the following information:
The skills your child will be tested on are:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]A culmination of the performing skills learned over the course of Year 8.









Recommended revision sites/resources:
· Your child can use the keyboards in the music classrooms at lunchtimes/after school (by prior arrangement with the class teacher).
· Virtual keyboards can be used on tablets at home, or on https://www.musicca.com/piano website.










Hints and Tips:
· The performance is assessed by how accurately, fluently and confidently you perform.
· If you can add an accompaniment you will be able to achieve higher marks.











All end of year exams will take place between Monday 6th June and Friday 17th June for Y7,8 and 9.
